February 4, 2024

| am writing in support of this new zoning change: Allow me to share that | was a
resident of Prescott Valley and had the pleasure of serving on the Town Council
for 17 and 1/2 years. | also served multiple terms as Vice Mayor. It has been
noted that | did not support a zoning change in 2011 that did not meet the needs
of the Superstition Hills community at that time. That is factual, however the need
for more diverse housing opportunities for seniors in 2024 is urgent and
undeniable.

| lived on Tonopah Drive in Supersition Hills from August 1999 until October of
2023. | currently live in an Independent Living apartment in Peoria, Az. | cannot
help but wonder if this opportunity had been available to me, would | still be
residing in the Superstition Hills neighborhood in the coming years?

This developer has agreed to make infrastructure changes that are significant and
will alleviate the concerns of current residents.

To have a well thought out facility for seniors, in such a safe and desirable
location, seems to me a very positive decision for the community!

Respectfully submitted,

Lora Lee Nye





